
 

 

Since the last Minister-President Conference again did not open up any prospects for the 

trade fair industry, it is no longer realistic to successfully stage Moulding Expo in June 

2021. In addition, the risk for everyone involved is too high. Together with the trade fair 

advisory board and the professional and promotional supporters, we therefore decided 

against holding the trade fair in June 2021. 

 

Your registration and any service orders you may have placed already will automatically 

be cancelled. No financial obligations towards Messe Stuttgart have arisen for you. 

The next regular Moulding Expo will be held at Messe Stuttgart according to schedule from 

13 to 16 June 2023. As usual, we will inform you as soon as the registration documents 

are available. 

 

On 10 June 2021, we will hold a virtual Innovation Day as an initial and purposeful measure 

on the road to Moulding Expo 2023. The objective is to make the highlights from the 

planned accompanying and talk programme in 2021 accessible at no cost despite the 

cancellation of the physical trade fair. This virtual Innovation Day is being organised in 

cooperation with and through the support of the trade fair partners. Further information 

and a detailed programme will follow shortly. 

 

Thank you for your trust and support on this challenging road. We are very much looking 

forward to meeting you again in person soon. 

 

Kind regards, 

Your MEX Team 

Florian Niethammer, Florian Schmitz, Amélie Brübach and Angela Stoll 


